
 
 

 

 

 
27 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
I would like to invite your child to an exciting event taking place at Kings Leisure Centre on Wednesday 2 
April from 12.30pm until 2.45pm. 
 
Working in partnership with Active Sussex and Places Leisure, the students will get a chance to try a variety 
of activities run by clubs and coaches from the local area. Activities on offer are; skateboarding, martial arts, 
frisbee golf, dance and basketball. All are in a non-competitive environment and it is a ‘have a go’ approach. 
Frisbee golf will be outside so I would recommend warm clothing and a waterproof jacket. They will also be 
required to wear their school PE kit, trainers and bring a drink and a snack. 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website. Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 
We will meet at the F block PE office at 12.00pm where they will have time to change into their PE kit and 
have lunch. The students will be taken to the leisure centre by minibus and can either return to Sackville for 
3.00pm or walk home/be collected from the leisure centre at 2.45pm.  
 
If you would like your child to take part, please complete the Google Form by Tuesday 1 April 2025. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Suzanne Currie 
Teacher of PE 

 
 
 
 

 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC-SJ-Policy-Schedule-and-Wording-2024.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe92FOB-hrL29POpqi7UX8F0qkUj7hrx_B79PYeiH_7VG4BWg/viewform?usp=header

